
Berkshire District Dental Society 
 

Minutes of the General Membership Meeting 
December 5, 2011  Cork N Hearth Restaurant,  Lee, MA 

 
 

Chairman’s Report: Dr. Eric Holmgren 

 
Dr. Holmgren welcomed everyone to this evenings meeting. 
 
The BDDS web site has been launched at www.berkshiredental.org . The primary goal of 
this web site is to list the dental offices of all BDDS members thereby aiding residents of 
Berkshire County in finding a dentist. The web site will promote our All Day Continuing 
Education Meetings which is a primary source of our Societies Funding. The web site 
will also be a on line source for listing the dates of our Monday Night Meetings. The 
Minutes of our meetings will be contained in a username/password protected section. The 
user name is BDDS and the password is Holmgren. Both words are case specific. The 
password will change each year and correspond to the last name of the District Chair. 
 

Treasurer’s Report: Dr. Thomas Sakshaug 

 
Checking:  $     862.87 
 Cash   $         0.00 
 Money Market: $28,851.30  0.40% APY 
 Available for use: $29,714.17 
 

CD 37 Month $  5,488.65   2.50% APY, matures 7-9-12 

CD 37 Month: $  7,229.03   2.20% APY, matures 7-9-13 
CD 37 Month $10,635.12   1.50% APY, matures 7-9-14 
Total CDs:  $23,352.80 
 
Total funds:  $53,066.97 

 

 
A reminder: Any member of an MDS Council, Committee or Task Force who travels to 
attend a meeting thereof and submits a report to the District at a BDDS meeting or via the 
minutes will be given a $50 stipend by the BDDS each time upon request. 
The Trustee will receive annual reimbursement for dues in lieu of travel expenses. 
 



Dental Continuing Education Meeting: 

 
Dr. Paul Gamache hosted tonight’s meeting. Dr. Jack Budnick gave a talk on Forensic 
Dentistry. 
 
 

Next General Membership Meeting: 

 
Dr. Stuart Sandrew will host our next Monday Night meeting on January 9, 2012.  
Dr. Erich Schmidt will talk about Periodontal Considerations and Treatment in the 
Esthetic Zone. 
 

Minutes of Monthly Meeting submitted by District Secretary – Dr. Paul Gamache 

 


